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Redistricting Options to be Presented to the Board of Supervisors 
On the agenda for the Board’s February 1 
meeting will be options for the Board to 
consider for County redistricting based on the 
2020 Census. These options are available on 
the Voter Registration website.  Meeting 
agendas are posted to the Board’s page no 
later than the Wednesday prior. Watch regular 
meetings “live” the first and third Tuesdays 
of the month on WYCG-TV (Cox 46/Verizon 38) with daily replays following. Don’t have 
cable? Access live streaming or watch on demand on the WYCG-TV website. 
 
Fiscal Year 2023 Budget Development Begins 
The Board of Supervisors held a public forum at its January 18 meeting to gather input 

from citizens on their priorities for the upcoming budget.  The County 
Administrator and staff are working to put together a proposed budget for 
the next fiscal year (July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023) and will present it at the 
March 15 Board meeting. Work sessions are being scheduled during which 
the Supervisors and staff will discuss various aspects of the proposal.  The 
public is invited to address the Board during the April 19 Public Hearing.  
Adoption of the budget is scheduled for May 3.  Citizens who are not able 
to attend the public hearing may send their comments by email to the Board 

or voicemail message on the Budget Comment Line (890-3220). 
 
Riverwalk Statues Getting Spruced Up for Spring 
Visitors to the waterfront in the next few weeks may notice 
something missing…the statues of Washington, Comte de 
Grasse, Lafayette, and Rochambeau are being removed 
temporarily for refurbishing and repainting.  As the most 
recent addition to the installation, Rochambeau has not 
experienced the effects that weather can have on the materials 
used to make these statues, so he doesn’t quite match the 
other three.  Artist Cyd Player will perform the work that should take approximately three 
weeks following their removal. Look for their return on your next visit to Riverwalk 
Landing. 
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Watch WYCG-TV for Special Programming in February and March 
A variety of specials are scheduled for Black History Month in February, followed by 
Women’s History Month in March.  Throughout both months, WYCG-TV (Cox 46, 
Verizon 38) will air programs to inform and inspire you.  Watch the channel live-streamed 
on the WYCG-TV website. 
 
Household Chemical Collection/Paper Shredding Events Begin in March 
These popular drop-off events are 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. at 
105 Service Drive. Residents may deliver a variety of 
household chemicals for proper and safe disposal. 
Among the chemicals collected are paints, gasoline, 
insecticides, bleach, and kerosene.  The complete list is 
on our Waste Management Center website. Free paper 
shredding services are available at all events to citizens 
who wish to dispose of personal papers.  Computers are 
also accepted at these events along with monitors, cell 
phones, servers, and desktop printers.  Additional York County events are held in May, 
July, September and November.  However, all Household Chemical/Computer Recycling 
events are open to residents of York County, Williamsburg, James City County, Hampton, 
and Poquoson.  So, if you miss one, check the schedule for the next!  Note: The free paper 
shredding is offered by the County on our scheduled drop-off dates.  Visit the Waste 
Management Center website for full details. 
 

 
Additional Notes for the Week…..Our first Winter Market is next Saturday (1/29).  
Join us from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. for fresh produce and baked goods, along with original 
artwork and more!  There’s something for everyone at the market.     York County’s Leaf 
Collection Program ends next week.  Trucks will be making a final pass through the 
County (both zones) and return with their last leaf Friday afternoon (1/28).  If you missed 
our free collection program, bring your bagged leaves to the VPPSA Compost Facility at 
the Waste Management Center (145 Goodwin Neck Road) and dispose of them at no 
charge. 
 

Citizen News Weekly is 
compiled and published by 
York County Public Affairs 
each Friday to share news 
and events with our citizens 
and neighbors. This weekly 
newsletter is placed on our 
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directly to your inbox. 
Questions? Contact Gail 
Whittaker, Public 
Information Officer: (757) 
890-3310 or 
whittgl@yorkcounty.gov. 
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